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Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community

LDate: January 3, 2023 No: 23-008 I

SUBJECT: STEEL IDENTIFICATION, CLASSIFICATION & TRADE LAW
SEMINAR, FEBRUARY 7-8, 2023

PURPOSE:

The Port of New Orleans is pleased to announce an updated Steel Identification, Classification
and Trade Law Seminar to be conducted on Tuesday. February 7. 2023 (8:30 AM —4:15 PM),
and Wednesday, February 8, 2023 (from 8:15 AM — 4:15 PM). The program, presented by
technical, commercial and legal experts from the steel industry, aims to increase the knowledge
level of U.S. Customs and Border Protection officials, other U.S. Government Officials, and
Customhouse Brokers regarding steel importations. Please note that the seminar program has
been significantly modified,revised and restructured from previous seminars held in Houston,
Los Angeles, and other ports, including new material on fraud, circumvention and evasion, plus
expanded information on current issues including Section 232

ACTION:

Attendance is FREE. An invitation with mandatory registration information is attached. Please
register early to assure a confirmed acceptance of your registration. Space is limited. In order
to register, the attached form must be completed and then emailed (preferred method) to
rdidonna@wiley.law or the form can be faxed to (202) 719-7049.

THE REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS TUESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2023.

Any questions or comments regarding this information should be directed to Tammy Urban,
Customs & Border Protection, Port of New Orleans at (504) 670-2359.
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Area Port Director
New Orleans, Louisiana

REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130



